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October 20, 2020

Sheriff Matt Kendall

Mendocino County Sheriffs Office

951 Low Gap Road

Ukiah, CA 95482

Dear Sheriff Kendall,

Enclosed are three copies of the Law Enforcement Agreement between the Mendocino County

Sheriff and the City of Point Arena. This agreement was ratified by the Point Arena City Council

on August 27, 2019.

Once signed, please forward to the County Executive Office for signature by CEO Carmel Angelo,

Board Chair John Haschak, County Counsel Christian Curtis and Risk Manager Heather Correll

Rose.

Once all signatures have been obtained, we would appreciate the CEO's Office please return one

copy of the final wet signed agreement to the City of Point Arena at:

City of Point Arena

PO Box 67

Point Arena, CA 95468

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely

Paul Andersen

Deputy City Clerk


